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From the Archives ...

Today's "From The Archives" performance is by the Magnolia String
Quartet (Ben Cork, violin; Julie Mallet, violin; Amanda Zhang,
viola; Brant Harlacher, cello) from the 2019 Scholars Showcase Recital.
The piece is the first movement of Alexander Borodin's String Quartet No.
2.

The Magnolia Quartet is coached by Dr. Larisa Elisha.

https://mailchi.mp/42497f873aa7/may-1-2020-department-of-music-newsletter?e=8d7b0baf46


From The Future ...

Dr. Benjamin Warsaw, was scheduled to have given a concert last
Sunday at the Lutheran Church of the Ascension in Savannah. Since the
event could not be held now, the performance will be postponed
until autumn. The program spans from Bach to original compositions and
improvisations, including music of Chopin, traditional composers, and
composers who wrote in the jazz idiom.

Dr. Warsaw provides us with a preview with the video below.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HqKiN8W5MCU


From The Chair ...

A message of thanks from Dr. Steven A. Harper, Chair of the
Department of Music.
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https://youtu.be/y47vDI2LrX8
https://youtu.be/tPWYR0PRB4g
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